
Friday 18th March 2022 
 

Topic: 
 

We will be learning about Weather 
next week with a focus on Spring. As 
usual, we are looking forward to lots 
of lovely craft activities too. 

 

 
 

Sounds 

wh cks 
They will learn the wh and cks 
sounds. They will read and write 
words with them in and sentences 

too.  
 

 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

We have had a lot of fun with our Jack and the 

Beanstalk theme this week! 

    

 

 
     

 

 

  
 

 

 

 
    

   
 

 

 

Maths: 
 

Next week we will be continuing to 
focus on our Number bonds to10 
and really trying to crack a quick 

mental recall of them:  
5,5   4,6   3,7   2,8   1,9    0,10 
 

Red Nose Day 
The children were so excited this morning, coming in wearing 
their own clothes and crazy hair! Thank you for the generous 
donations, too.  

 

 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  

 

Welcome to Miss Lowe: We are delighted to welcome Miss Lowe into Willow class this week. She 
will be working as a TA in Willow class.  
Wednesday 23rd March, 2pm: The Reception Team are really excited to finally have you come in to 
school! You will be able to see the classrooms, our shared and outside areas and most importantly, your 
child’s work. If you are happy to bring some cakes in with you, that would be a wonderful treat in the 
hall with your child, too. 
PE days: Willow and Cherry class are now going to have PE on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Please can 
they wear their PE kit on those days.  

We hope you have a wonderful weekend! 
 
 

 

 


